
United States General Election 2004 
 

Effective August 30 through October 20, American citizens can send voter 
registration cards (FPCAs, a federal requirement for voting abroad); and absentee 
ballots to the United States free of charge at the following Fedex and Air-21 drop 
off locations:  
 
1. Makati City.  Park Square, Ayala Center.  Phone: (632) 867-4242 / (632) 813-3397 
2. Quezon City.  Galleria-Ortigas , 4/L Robinsons Galleria , EDSA cor. Ortigas Ave.  Phone: 

(632) 632-9849 
3. Quezon City. 701 EDSA cor New York Ave., Cubao.  Phone: (632) 722-0736 to 37 
4. Muntinlupa.  Alabang Town Center, Corte Delas Palmas.  Phone: (632)  772-3225 
5. Cainta, Rizal.  Sta. Lucia East Grand Mall, 2/F Bldg. 2 Sta. Lucia East, Grand Mall Felix 

Ave. cor. Marcos Highway.  Phone: (632) 681-8522 
6. Bacoor, Cavite.  Suites 134 & 136 Maraudi Bldg. Niog cor. Aguinaldo Highway.  Phone: 

(046) 971-0516 to 17  
7. Balibago, Angeles City.  G/F Savers Mall, McArthur Hi-way.  Phone: (045) 322-7739  
8. Subic Bay, Freeport Zone, Olongapo.  Bldg. 8131 Palm St., Argonaut Highway CUBI Point.  

Phone: (047) 252-7575 
9. Dagupan City, Pangasinan. Unit 1 Lioanag Bldg., Perez blvd. Phone: (075) 522-7471 
10. Lahug, Cebu.  US Consular Agency Cebu, Waterfront Hotel.  Phone: (032) 231-1261 
11. La Paz, Iloilo City. Unit G21F, Gaisano City Mall, Luna St., Phone: (033) 509-0810  
12. Bajada, Davao City.  Expressworld, Inc., Dr. 3 L&R Bldg., JP Laurel Avenue.  Phone: (082) 

222-1264 to 65 
 
Operating hours at Fedex and Air 21 vary; please contact locations for specific times. 
 
Americans may also submit the FPCAs and absentee ballots to the US Embassy on Roxas 
Blvd in Ermita, Manila, Monday-Friday, 7:30am-4:30pm for free delivery via the US postal 
service.  For further inquiries, please contact Embassy voting assistance officers at 528-
6300, extension 2246 or 2555. 
 
For more information, please refer to the US Embassy website at  
http://usembassy.state.gov/manila/wwwha012.html or http://www.fvap.gov 

 
 
 

Important Reminder: Most states must receive FPCAs 30 days prior to 
Election Day and absentee ballots must arrive on or before Election Day. 

 
 

Don’t forget…the US General Election is on 
November 2, 2004 

http://usembassy.state.gov/manila/wwwha012.html
http://www.fvap.ncr.gov/

